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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

Guidance found in Management Directive (MD) 10.10, "Recruitment," has been updated and 
consolidated and may now be found in MD 10.1, "Recruitment, Appointments, and Merit 
Staffing." Therefore, MD 10.10 is eliminated. 

Directive and Handbook 10.1 consolidate and revise the following guidance: 

• Practices relating to employment and policies and practices regarding merit staffing
activities within the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission;

• Policy, practices, and procedures for recruiting highly qualified applicants for vacant
positions within the NRC; and

• Guidance for NRC employees who participate on recruiting trips or other recruiting
activities.

http://www.internal.nrc.gov/HR/contacts.html
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